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Pre-Reception’s mystery reader                             

 

Pre-Reception have had a fantastic week back. The children have settled in beautifully and it's 

been wonderful to hear about what they have been up to over half term.   

A special thank you to Mr McArdle for being our first mystery reader! The children were 

super excited to hear his story and loved guessing who he might be.  If any Pre-Reception 

parents would like to be a mystery reader, please feel free to drop me an email. 

With the lovely weather we've been having, Pre-Reception have been spending plenty of time 

outside enjoying the sunshine. The children have been busy looking for signs of spring, from 

budding flowers to the sound of birds chirping. We are certainly loving the warmer weather! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 

 

 

 


